
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 12/4/2023 

Department: Light and Power 

 

Hello All, 

 

Since our last report we have responded to 7 power outages and numerous customer 

service requests. The crew has also been decorating for Christmas. 

 

On Thursday night (12/14) the city will experience a city-wide power outage from 

10:00PM – Midnight. This is a BPA outage to energize a new circuit breaker that feeds 

the City of McCleary. We will also take advantage of this outage to do some line 

maintenance. If you have any questions feel free to reach out to the crew. 

 

As always, we have been fielding customer requests and doing line maintenance 

when our crew structure or time allows. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 


